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Andrew King

Subject: FW: P/24/061/TWA: Allotments, Moorwell Lane, St Mary's

Hi Andrew,  
 
Abby has passed me on your email as I am the one who asked her to submit the planning.  
 
The reason for the need to pollard these trees as they have become very thick and are becoming a bit heavy on 
the slope. These are now causing a lot of shade over both the residential garden above and the allotments 
below. Ensuring the allotments have a good amount of light, especially the light from the west which allows for 
better winter growing. There are 6/7 mature elms in this location which have been previously pollarded (more 
visible from my photos attached from the winter). It is clear from the difference between your photo and mine 
from last year the extent of the growth within that last year.  
 
Please let me know if you need any further information from me. 
 
Kind regards,  
Twiga 
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